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NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
DEVELOPMENT REVIEW COMMITTEE 

 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the Development Review 

Committee regularly scheduled for Wednesday, August 16, 2017, has been 

cancelled. 

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Development Review Committee 

is set for Wednesday, August 30, 2017, 2 p.m. in the Monrovia City Council 

Chambers located at 415 S. Ivy Avenue, Monrovia, California. Separate notice of 

that meeting will be provided in accordance with state law. 

 

For more information, please contact the Monrovia Planning Division at 

626.932.5565. 

  


